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Florida    
Discovery 

Sunshiners 

 

 
Welcome Fellow Discovery Owners, 
 
On behalf of myself, the board and our club members we want to welcome you to 
our Florida Discovery Sunshiners club. We are looking forward to meeting you 
if we have not already. We think you will find our club to be fun and full of great 
people. We are sure you will make many new friends when you join us at our 
various rallies. As stated in our bylaws our mission is “Enjoying our Discovery 
coaches and discovering our friends”. 
 
We try to have 6 or 7 rallies a year and spread them throughout Florida, and 
maybe sometimes into Georgia.  Your friends are always welcome to attend any of 
our local club rallies, even if they are not Discovery owners, they just will not be 
able to become members, unless they own or buy a Discovery. 
 
You will find included with this letter, a copy of our latest bylaws and standing 
rules, a current membership roster, an information sheet including current officers, 
website and facebook information, where to get your club shirts and badges and 
tips on hosting a rally.   
 
Be sure to utilize the DOAI website www.discoveryowners.com it is full of great 
and useful information including our scheduled rallies and other states and 
national club events and rallies. 
 
Again, welcome to Florida Discovery Sunshiners and happy and safe RVing. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Bill Kuhn 
President 
 
 
 


